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“‘Creating a Pathway to Success tn High-Dewmand Programs”

Distance Learning & Title V
Team Up

Distance Learning Services Coordinator Larry

Paiz and Simulation Lab Supervisor Susan Olson-

Smith have been preparing to record a family

nursing lecture. This will allow students to have

access to the lecture for review at any time either

live or online. The enhanced form of lecture is a

method of reinforcement and skills made possible

for Luna Community College nursing students

with funding from the new Title V grant. Lecture

Capture is available to any department who

would like to enhance student learning outcomes.

Please contact Larry Paiz in the Distance Learning

Department for further information.
The Title V staff would like to thank Physical
Plant Director Ron Gonzales along with his
staff for their expertise, support and quick
response during our planning for the renova-
tion of the simulation lab and our future en-
deavors. It’s been a pleasure working with
you and your department.
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